
   

 

 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE 
 

November 30, 2018 

 

 
On the date change for the next decision on the base rate 

 
Due to the celebration of Kazakhstan First President's Day, the National Bank of Kazakhstan 

announces the change of date for the next decision on the base rate. 
Thus, the next decision on the base rate will be announced on December 4, 2018 at 17:00 

Astana time.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For more detailed information please contact:   

+7 (727) 2704 585 
e-mail: press@nationalbank.kz 
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